LIAISON TO INSTITUTE OF CONTINUING LEGAL EDUCATION (“ICLE")
- Report prepared for Business Law Section Council Meeting

September 25, 2008

ICLE is not now requesting any additional Business Law Section co-sponsorships of ICLE
seminars. At the March 6, 2008 Business Law Section Council Meeting, the Council approved
BLS co-sponsorship of the following upcoming ICLE seminars for 2008-2009:

e Third Annual Family & Closely Held Business Institute - October 16, 2008 in Plymouth

¢ Advising the Small Employer on Discipline and Discharge of Employees - December 9,
2008 in Ann Arbor

¢ 2009 LLC & Business Entity Update - February 5, 2009 in Grand Rapids and February
20, 2009 in Plymouth

» Understanding Financial Statements - March 10, 2009 in Ann Arbor
e Environmental Issues for Business Lawyers - May 20, 2009 in Ann Arbor

The Council approved co-sponsorship of a program on Michigan’s amended Uniform Securities
Act in Plymouth, Ml on October 7, but Hugh Makens, Cy Moscow and ICLE have decided to let
the date float for now until the revised Act is ready.

ICLE has scheduied a Business Law Advisory Board meeting for Wednesday, October 22, 2008
at noon at the ICLE building in Ann Arbor. | plan to attend the meeting. If you would like me to
raise any issues for discussion at the meeting, please contact me at the number below.

ICLE has invited all Council members and their families to attend a tailgate party 2 hours before
the UM-MSU football game on Saturday, October 25, 2008 at ICLE (which is north of the UM
Stadium in Ann Arbor). Please RSVP by October 17 at 877-229-4350 or sign up at
www.icle.org/tailgate.

Planning is also underway for the Business Law Institute to be held next spring at the Amway
Grand Plaza Hotel in Grand Rapids.

Respectfully submitted,

Marguerite Donahue (mdonahue@seyburn.com)
Seyburn, Kahn, Ginn, Bess & Serlin, P.C.

2000 Town Center, Suite 1500

Southfield, Ml 48075-1195

Direct dial: (248) 351-3567

Telecopier: (248) 353-3727
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